
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Athens, 05 August 2024 

The Hellenic Capital Market Commission hereby informs the investing public that it has 

become aware of advertisements/invitations on social media and on the internet which, using 

the logo of energy companies listed on the Athens Stock Exchange, invite potential investors 

to proceed with “Investments in sustainable green energy”, by purchasing, with a 

corresponding subscription, “green shares” of said companies which (with an initial 

minimum deposit of €250) promise guaranteed unrealistic monthly returns. 

The Hellenic Capital Market Commission draws the attention of investors and urges the 

investing public to ignore such false posts and to be informed of activities of listed 

companies only through their respective web sites, their official announcements on the web 

site of the Athens Stock Exchange and their official communication channels on social 

media. 
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